
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Adriana and Huntleigh 

Year 1    - Pippa and Joshua 

Year 2    -  Arthur and Iris  

Year 3    -  Nancy and Chloe 

Year 4    -  Charlotte and Lyla 

Year 5 –   Lily-Rose and Leo 

Year 6 –         Elliott and Imogen  

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 16th September, was 97.4%. 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 6 99.1% 

2nd Year 2 98.6% 

3rd Year 3 98.5% 

                                               

 

Forest School 

Year 3 have been learning about the Stone Age in Forest School. Last week, 

they came up with their own Golden Rules for Forest School and made 

natural paints using berries, grass and mud. They made cave-style paintings 

on material using the paints.  

 

This week, they learnt about how Stone Age people had to gather resources 

from different places. They were split into villages and had to work 

together to get water from the river back to their village. One of the 

children suggested forming a chain to pass the water along which worked 

very well. It was great to see some fantastic teamwork. 
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Understanding and Supporting Children with Worry and Anxiety Workshop 

Thank you to the parents who have already booked their places on this workshop. 

 

There are still some places available, if you are interested in attending, on Tuesday 8th October, 3.30-

4.30pm. Please email us at enquiries@th.keystonemat.org to reserve your space by Thursday 3rd October. 
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PTFA Reminders 

 

The PTFA AGM will be held on Monday 23rd September 2024 

at 7.30pm at Lawrance Park. 

 

If you would like to find out more about our PTFA, or are 

thinking of becoming a part of the association, then please do 

come along or email thurlbyptfa@gmail.com for more 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bags2School – Thursday 26th September 

A Bags2School collection has been arranged 

for the above date to help raise funds for 

the PTFA. 

 

Please have your bags dropped off at school 

(just inside Gate 1) by 9am. Bags will be sent 

home with your child/children tonight, please 

look out for these in your child’s book bag. If 

you require additional bags, any carrier bag 

will be acceptable for collection. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Monday 23rd September -   PTFA AGM – Lawrance Park Hall @ 7.30pm 

Thursday 26th September -   PTFA Bags2school collection @ 9.00am 

Friday 4th October -   Flu immunisations  

Tuesday 8th October -  Understanding and Supporting Children with Worry and Anxiety 

Workshop 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday 9th October -   Year 2 trip to Rockingham Castle 

Friday 18th October -   End of Term 1 

mailto:thurlbyptfa@gmail.com

